
 
 
 
 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
April 8, 2018 

 
 
 

The Skating Association of Maine has once again had a very successful year 
with our hockey and figure-skating programs.  We continue to grow and unite 
skaters beyond our home at the Ice Vault. 
 
SAM fundraising appreciates another successful year due to the leadership of 
our fundraising chair and the efforts of families and friends who give generously 
of their time while supporting our skaters.  We also want to express gratitude to 
the many businesses and individuals who continue to support SAM and keep our 
organization strong.  Investment in our youth provides scholarships, activities and 
opportunities that help our skaters build upon their skills and accomplish their 
goals. 
 
Congratulations again to all our skaters for their achievements this year. You are 
winners on and off the ice. 
 
Happy skating, 
 
 
Sandra Prescott 
SAM Treasurer 
 


